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Phone: 0332249-3737/2226

ISO 

In pursuance of the G. O. No. 

SEC. dated 23.09.2025, it is hereby notified for all concerned that the 

Physical Verification of documents of the students seeking admission to the 

Undergraduate Courses through WBCAP 

(Mop-up Round) is postponed

notified later following the 

Govt. of West Bengal. Intended students are advised to follow WBCAP and 

college website for further updates regarding the same.

 
  

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Maulana Azad College 
NAAC 'A+' Grade (Cycle-3) 

AHMED KIDWAI ROAD, KOLKATA-700013, INDIA
3737/2226-7814 e-mail:maulanaazadcollegekolkata@gmail.com

https://maulanaazadcollegekolkata.ac.in 
 Certified: 14001:2015, 50001:2018, 9001: 2015 

 
 
 

Notice No.141 
 
 

In pursuance of the G. O. No. 699/1(39)- HED-17014(

.2025, it is hereby notified for all concerned that the 

Physical Verification of documents of the students seeking admission to the 

through WBCAP for the Academic Session 2025

postponed on 24th & 25th September, 2025

later following the notification by Department of Higher Education, 

Intended students are advised to follow WBCAP and 

r further updates regarding the same. 

INDIA 
maulanaazadcollegekolkata@gmail.com Web: 

 Date: 23/09/2025 

17014(99)/186/2025-CS 

.2025, it is hereby notified for all concerned that the 

Physical Verification of documents of the students seeking admission to the 

for the Academic Session 2025–26 

, 2025 and will be 

by Department of Higher Education, 

Intended students are advised to follow WBCAP and 


